
 

 

 

Town of Goshen 

Board of Selectmen 

Minutes of Meeting 

July 9, 2018 

 

Present:  Bob Bell, Bruce Nadeau, Doug O’Clair, Kevin Bevilacqua, Dan Peterson, Jeffrey 

Starcher, Cindy Rouillard 

The meeting came to order at 6:30 p.m. 

• Check reports were reviewed and signed. 

• The Selectmen signed the oath of office for the Health Officer, Bruce Nadeau. 

• Chief Peterson stated the chicken barbecue was the largest fund raiser ever. 

• Jeffrey Starcher an employee of K.A, Stevens whom will be rebuilding Part of Old 

Province Road was present to discuss the contract. 

• Kevin stated he would be calling Casella’s to get a quote to dispose of the 

recyclables.  Glass needs to be separated in its own container  

The meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m. 


